
TOWN OF OREGON 
Plan Commission vacancy 
The Oregon Town Board is looking for one (1) citizen member interested in serving on 
the Town Plan Commission.  Citizen members are appointed for three-year staggered 
terms.  The Town Plan Commission serves a vital role in first level oversight of Land Use 
decisions, comprehensive planning, and zoning petitions.  The term will begin October 
2025. Requirements include monthly meetings that occur on the third Tuesday of each 
month, additional meetings/work sessions possible.  
If interested, please return the application by Thursday, September 11, 2025, by 4:00pm.  
Applications are available on the town’s website www.townoforegonwi.gov or contact 
the business office at 608-835-3200. 
 


